
St. Patrick Catholic School 
Wednesday Note 

February 26, 2020 

 
VIRTUE OF THE MONTH:  PRUDENCE 

Making good decisions in specific circumstances. 

 

 

Weekly Calendar News 
 

Thursday, February 27 

 APEX FUN RUN 

 Region 7 Spelling Bee 

Friday, February 28 

 SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION DEADLINE 

 Stations of the Cross w/ Benediction 2pm 

Monday, March 2 

 Dr. Seuss Celebration 

Wednesday, March 4 

 5-8 Mass (8D)  

 Bandana’s Dine to Donate – 

11am-9pm 
 

 

 
 

SHAM GRAMS ON SALE NOW! 
see attached flyer 

a hard copy went home today as well! 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

  

The schedule for this Thursday is as follows: 
 
 

 
 
 

PARENTS,  
Please feel free to join us!!  Come help us 

mark t-shirts, if you would like!   
 
 

DRESS OUT 
 The students may come to school in St. Patrick Spirit Wear!   

 Tennis Shoes ONLY! 

 Gym shorts (appropriate length) are highly recommended.   

 The students will change into their Fun Run t-shirt when they 

arrive at school in the morning.   

 

NOTE:  The students are not required to run any set amount of laps 

during the Fun Run.  There is a cap of 30 laps regarding any pledges 

made; however, no one is required to run all 30 laps if they do not 

wish to.     
 

 

   

Fun Run Time on Thursday 

  

    

8-9AM   7D 7S 8D 8E 

9-10AM  PS 2B 2D 3H 3M 

10-11AM 4H 4K 5D 5S 6D 6S 

12:30-1:30pm   KC KW 1H 1S 



LAST CHANCE! 
ALL FAMILIES ARE ENCOURAGED TO APPLY! 

THE DEADLINE IS THIS FRIDAY!   
 

Scholarship/Tuition Assistance Information 
 

The Today and Tomorrow Foundation is offering tuition assistance/scholarships again this year.  Some of these 
scholarships are on a first come, first serve basis, so do not delay applying!  Information regarding how to 
apply was included with the tuition information.  YOU MUST RE-APPLY every year.  The deadline is February 
28, 2020.  ALL ST. PATRICK FAMILIES ARE ENCOURAGED TO APPLY! 
 
Alive in Christ Scholarship - New & Re-Qualifying Families 
Provides financial assistance to families (both Catholic and Non-Catholic). Awards are based upon the financial 
need of the applicant and will be awarded on a first-come, first-served basis. Students who are new to the 
school will be considered in grades K-4 and students already attending St. Patrick will be accepted at any 
grade. For more information visit: http://www.ttef-stl.org/alive-in-christ/ 
 
Beyond Sunday Elementary & Fellows Scholarship - New & Re-Qualifying Families 
Open to students of all faiths, with preference given to Catholic students whose families are Catholic and 
registered in a parish in the Archdiocese of St. Louis. Elementary school awards renew through the 8th grade, 
and high school awards renew through the 12th grade. Annual income requalification is required for all 
awards. For the 2020-21 school year, new Beyond Sunday Elementary Scholarships will be tiered based on 
family income, with a maximum award amount of $1,750. About 155 new awards are available. A minimum 
annual tuition payment of $500 per student is required. Open to both new and existing students, limited to 
one per family per school, though families may be eligible for additional tuition assistance through other 
programs. The 2020-21 application deadline is February 28th, 2020. For more information visit: http://ttef-
stl.org/beyond-sunday/ 
 
Catholic Families Tuition Assistance – Catholic Families Only 
Grants are on the basis of financial need as determined by the application process. Annual income guidelines 
are not published because both income/annual expenses are considered in award process. The 2020-21 
application deadline is February 28th, 2020. Students who are new to the school and those who already 
attend will be considered. For more information visit: http://www.ttef-stl.org/catholic-family-tuition-
assistance/ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.ttef-stl.org/alive-in-christ/
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http://ttef-stl.org/beyond-sunday/
http://www.ttef-stl.org/catholic-family-tuition-assistance/
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DINE-OUT FUNDRAISER 
We have several upcoming Dine-Out Nights benefiting St. Patrick School. Restaurant Dine to 
Donate fundraisers are a simple way to raise money for our Home & School Association 
without a lot of fuss.  

BANDANA’S DINE-TO-DONATE 
DINE IN OR CARRY OUT! 
WED, MARCH 4 – 11 AM-9 PM 

Double Dip by Purchasing a Restaurant Scrip Gift Card! Stop by the SCRIP ROOM located in 
the church gathering area and get your Restaurant Gift Card for the school fundraiser Dine-Out 
Nights. With your Restaurant flyer (if needed) and specific restaurant scrip card, you’ll earn 
EXTRA credit! Restaurant sales credit the school directly and Scrip Cards credit your choice of 
School (including your Home & School obligation), PSR, or Parish! 
 

For example, get your $25 Bandana’s Gift Card(s) from Scrip and receive 10% credit to your 
choice and then use the card to pay for your meal as usual. Since it’s a Dine-Out Night, take 
and present your flyer (attached below) to the Wentzville Bandana’s Bar-B-Q and they will 
donate a portion of the total proceeds to directly to our school! 
 

Scrip Room hours are Tue & Fri mornings, 7:30-8:00 AM; 2nd & 4th Thursday morning, 7:15-
7:45 AM; Odd-dated Thursday afternoons, 2:25-2:55 PM Fri afternoons, 2:25-2:55 PM 
 Before & After Weekend Masses (7 AM Donut Sunday Only). Read more about the Scrip 
program at https://www.stpatrickwentzville.org/scrip 

 

TALENT & ART SHOW! 
Mark your calendars!  Thursday, April 23rd we are hosting our 
Annual St. Patrick Talent Show!  This year there will be an 
evening performance! Also, we will display some of our students’ art 
work!  We are having a Connecting Hearts through the Arts Night!  More 
information is attached! Register your child by March 3rd! If we do not have enough interest, 
we will not have the Talent Show.   
 

 

Summer Camp Registration 
We are registering for our summer camp program.  June 8 through 
July 17.  Please see the attached flyer.  Please note, payment will be 
made through FACTS. 
 

 

 

 

https://www.stpatrickwentzville.org/scrip


 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

REMINDER: March 15th is the  

Registration Deadline for St. Patrick returning families! 
Registration Fees for returning families double after March 15th  

 
 

 Early Childhood Program 
We are offering the following in our early childhood program: 

 

Preschool    T/Th – Full days  
Preschool    T/Th – Half days 

   Pre-kindergarten   MTWThF – Full days   
         Pre-kindergarten      MWF – Full days  

 

New Family Incentive 
Refer a new family to St. Patrick School for the 2020-2021 school year and receive $250 
towards your 2020-2021 tuition. The new family must register and attend St. Patrick School in 
2020-2021 in order to receive the incentive. 
 

 

Parent Volunteers Needed for March 
Lunchroom/Playground Supervisors Needed for March:  This involves supervising the students 

on the playground and in the cafeteria from 11:00-12:30. Please go to this link to view the 

schedule http://bit.ly/2wf6kK5. Please e-mail margie@stpatsch.org with dates that you are 

available to help. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Preschool thru 8th Grade 

Registration NOW!! 
 

http://bit.ly/2wf6kK5
mailto:margie@stpatsch.org


 

 

 Protecting God’s Children – 

EVERYONE MUST ACT! 
 

If you have ever taken Protecting God's Children Workshop at any 
time or anywhere, you must RE-REGISTER before  

December 31, 2020. 

Otherwise, if you minister to children or vulnerable adults, you will not be able to work or volunteer at St. 
Patrick Church, School, SVDP, CYC Sports, Meals on Wheels, etc.  

Prevent and Protect - This link will take to you the Prevent and Protect STL website where you can: 
 Sign In to Your Account (after you sign in you can re-register with Prevent and Protect STL) 
 Register for a New Account 
 View & Register for Upcoming Workshops (yellow box) 
 Find Information about Preventing and Reporting Abuse (blue & red boxes) 
 Find Codes of Conduct and Policies (gray boxes) 
 Find Outreach and Support (green box) 

St. Patrick Catholic Church and School follow the Archdiocese of St. Louis Safe Environment Program, now 
referred to as the Prevent and Protect STL program that offers the Protecting God’s Children Workshop. The 
program is designed to help protect the youth, elderly, and vulnerable adults of our parish as they participate 
in activities within our community.  

For detailed instruction on how to re-register, click or copy and paste the pdf link below or visit the parish 
website (click on the “Prevent & Protect link, then the “I Need to Re-Register” link). 
https://uploads.weconnect.com/mce/17e89c359872f5659b5d7892ba8e52821c93eef3/SafeEnvironmentPG
C/PreventAndProtectSTL-Registration.pdf 

Or go to www.preventandprotectstl.org. Note that the passcode is stlprotect. 

Everyone ministering to minors and vulnerable adults (clergy, employees and volunteers) in the Archdiocese 
are required and asked to register in the new system before December 31, 2020. This includes EVERYONE 
-  those new to service and those who are currently in service. For those who have already attended a live 
Protecting God’s Children workshop, your previous training date will transfer to this new system.  
 
In addition to attending a previous Protecting God’s Children workshop, all clergy, volunteers, and employees 
will: 

 Register for an updated background screening 
 View two new online training modules on Abuse Reporting and the Code of Ethical Conduct 
 Agree to the updated Code of Ethical Conduct 

QUESTIONS OR ASSISTANCE 
Contact Rebecca Stoehner, at 636-332-9225 ext. 221 or rebecca@stpatsch.org. 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.preventandprotectstl.org/
https://uploads.weconnect.com/mce/17e89c359872f5659b5d7892ba8e52821c93eef3/SafeEnvironmentPGC/PreventAndProtectSTL-Registration.pdf
https://uploads.weconnect.com/mce/17e89c359872f5659b5d7892ba8e52821c93eef3/SafeEnvironmentPGC/PreventAndProtectSTL-Registration.pdf
https://www.preventandprotectstl.org/
mailto:rebecca@stpatsch.org


 
 

PARISH NEWS/INFORMATION: 
 

New Family Social for 

Parishioners of St. Patrick Church 
St. Patrick is hosting a New Family Social for all new parishioners that have joined the parish! Meet in the social hall on 
Sat, February 29 any time between 6-8 PM. The parish will provide appetizers and drinks and have activities for the kids! 
Come get to know your new parish family! If you are an "established" parishioner, please stop in and say hello to our 
new family members! 
 
Please RSVP with number attending to Sandy Wiater no later than February 27. Text, call, or email at 636-352-5971 or 
sandywiater@gmail.com. 
 

Corned Beef & Cabbage Dinner Volunteers 

 
Corned Beef & Cabbage Volunteer ONLINE SIGNUP LINKS ARE OPEN! It takes over 600 volunteers to have a successful 
dinner! Saturday, March 14 is a big prep day with meals being served on Sunday, March 15 from two locations. Anyone 
that would like to help can volunteer! There’s something for everyone, including service hours for students. If interested 
or for more info, contact Rita Molitor at 636-237- 3293 or look for the online signup links at 
http://www.stpatrickwentzville.org/cornedbeef. 
 

Fish Frys Start This Friday! 
St. Patrick Knights will be hosting six Friday fish frys during Lent in the parish social hall. With your help and support, the 
Knights of Columbus are able to do many great things in our community and around the state. 
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2020 Parish Save the Dates: 
 

 Fridays, February 28 thru April 3 – Fish Frys hosted by Knights of Columbus 
https://www.stpatrickwentzville.org/fish 

 Sat., February 29 – New Family Social  

 Sunday, March 15 – Corned Beef and Cabbage Dinner 
https://www.stpatrickwentzville.org/cornedbeef 

 Fri-Sun, April 24-26 – Junktique 
https://www.stpatrickwentzville.org/junktique 

 

HIGH SCHOOL NEWS/INFORMATION: 
 

St. Dominic High School Shadow Visits 

Seventh-graders: Come experience St. Dominic! Schedule your spring shadow visit and personal tour 

today: www.stdominichs.org/visit or rimming@stdominichs.org. 

St. Dominic PALS Trivia Nights: March 13-14 

Middle School Trivia Night: Friday, March 13 

Adult Trivia Night: Saturday, March 14 

Enjoy an evening of trivia at St. Dominic High School's 2020 PALS Trivia Nights! This weekend of trivia fun 

benefits St. Dominic's performing arts programs. Register online: www.stdominichs.org/trivia 

Guys and Dolls Dinner Theatre: March 26 

Join St. Dominic High School for a one-of-a-kind dinner theatre experience as the Crusader Players 

present Guys and Dolls on Thursday, March 26. Dinner at 5:30 pm in the Fallon Family Center, followed by 

curtain at 7 pm in the Amy Dickherber Performing Arts Center. Reservations required. Proceeds benefit St. 

Dominic's performing arts programs. Register online: www.stdominichs.org/dinnertheatre. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

7th Grade Visit Days - March 12 & 26, April 2 & 16. Register now at iwacademy.org > Admissions > Visit IWA 

VIP Day – March 5. Register now at iwacademy.org > Admissions > VIP Day 

Grade School Trivia Night - March 27, Register now at iwacademy.org > Admissions > Upcoming Events > Grade School 
Trivia Night 
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http://iwacademy.org/


 

This Week’s Attachments: 
 March Lunch Menu 

 March Volunteer Schedule  

 Registration/TTEF Application Information 

 Student Council News 

 Bandanas Dine to Donate 

 Talent Show Registration 

 Fischer’s Uniform flyer  

 Summer Camp 

 STEM Supplies 

 Middle School Managed opportunity 

 Fish Fry 

 Soulcore 

 

Calendar: 
 
 
MARCH 

 2 Dr. Suess Celebration! 
 4 5-8 Mass - 8D 
 4 Bandanas Dine to Donate 
 5 K-4 Mass - KC 
 5 Region 7 Curriculum mtg w/principals 8:30am @ StP Social Hall 
 6 Spirit Day - Noon Dismissal 
 9 Gr 8 Field Trip - Holocaust Museum 
 9  Principals’ Group (Mrs. Gould out pm) 
11 5-8 Mass - 8E 
12 K-4 Mass - KW 
12 Academic Bowl @ St. Dominic 12:00pm - 2:15pm 
12 Board of Education mtg 6:00pm 
13 Divine Mercy Chaplet & Song 2:00pm 
13 END 3RD QUARTER 
15 Corned Beef & Cabbage Dinner 
16 NO SCHOOL 
17 St. Patrick’s Day! 
17 All School Mass - Grade 5 
24 Region 7 Principals’ mtg @ ICD 10:00am 
25 All School Mass - Grade 7 
26 Homers for Health - 3:00pm - 4:30pm 
30 St. Louis Blues Assembly 10:00am 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
APRIL 

 1 5-8 Mass - 7D 
 2 K-4 Mass - 4H 
 3 Living Stations 11:00am 
 3 Spirit Day - Noon Dismissal 
 6 Gr 7 - REAP Retreat  
 6  Accreditation Report Due 
 8 All School Mass - Grade 6 
 8 Gr 5 Field Trip - Junior Achievement Biz Town 
 9 NO SCHOOL 
10 NO SCHOOL 
12 EASTER 
13 NO SCHOOL 
15 Gr 6 Camp Lakewood departs 
16 All School Mass - Grade 4 

     17 Gr 8 Field Trip - Cathedral 
17 Gr 6 Camp Lakewood - returns 
20 Kindergarten Screening 
21 Kindergarten Screening 
22 Sugarfire - Dine To Donate 
23 K-4 Mass - 4K 
30 Gr Kdg Field Trip - Zoo 
25 Confirmation 1:30pm @ Cathedral  
27 D.A.R.E. Graduation - Grade 5 
27 Principals’ Group (Mrs. Gould out pm) 
29 5-8 Mass - 6D 
30 K-4 Mass - 3H 
30 Board of Education 6pm 

 
MAY 

 1 Spirit Day - Noon Dismissal 
 1 Faculty Meeting 
 2 First Communion 10:00am 
 3 Fischer’s Uniform 10% discount 
 4 Gr 2 Field Trip – Botanical Gardens 
 7 Gr 3 Field Trip - Zoo 
 8 All School Mass 
 8 May Crowning 
13 5-8 Mass - 6S 
14 K-4 Mass - 3M 
14 Preschool last day of school 
15 Pre-kindergarten last day of school 
19 All School Mass - 8M 
19 8th grade last day of school – Field Day 
21 8th grade graduation 
22 All School Mass - Kdg 
22 END 4TH QUARTER 
22 Last day of School (as of 2-12-2020) 
27 Faculty Meeting 8:00am - 3:00pm 

 
JUNE 

 1-5 Teachers check out of classrooms 
8-12 Vacation Bible School/Totus Tuus 

                                        June 8-July 17    Summer Camp 
  

 







Student Council News 

February 19, 2020 
 

 

 

 

 

 

USED SPORTING GOODS COLLECTION 
 The Kiwanis Club in Wright City is preparing to open a sporting 

good shop for the underprivileged who are not able to afford sports 

equipment for their children. The store will offer items for all ages 

and carry new and used equipment.  If you have any used sporting 

equipment that you would like to donate, we will have collection boxes 

set up from now until March 17th to drop off items. 

                

SHAM GRAMS ARE COMING 

Student Council will be selling Sham Grams (cards 

with candy attached) to be delivered on Tuesday, March 

17th to celebrate our school’s feast day.  Order forms 

with a full explanation will come home next week, and 

sales will take place from March 2-10!  

 

  TAB TOP COLLECTIONS 
To date, we have collected 162 pounds of tab tops which is 

fantastic, so keep sending in your tab tops for the Ronald 

McDonald House!  The homeroom with the most “Bucket 

Awards” by April 15th will earn an ice cream treat! The 

following homerooms have earned awards:  

1S – 2 Awards     1M – 3 Awards 

2B – 7 Awards     2D – 3 Awards 

3H – 16 Awards     4H – 19 Awards 

4K – 3 Awards     5S – 1 Awards 

5D – 1 Award     6S – 1 Award 

7D- 2 Awards 



                                           

      

                                             

 

SHAM GRAMS 
Student Council will be selling ‘Sham Grams’ to be handed out on Tuesday, March 17th for 

St. Patrick’s Day.  The money collected from this fundraiser will help to pay for a new water 

fountain for the school. The cost of each Sham Gram is $.50. Blank Sham Grams will be sold 

through Tuesday, March 10th.  

 

StuCo ‘Sham Grams’ are cards with candy attached that will be delivered for St. Patrick’s 

Day. To order blank cards to send, complete the order form below and return it with the proper 

amount of money to your homeroom teacher, and StuCo will send you the number of blank Sham 

Grams you have ordered.  Complete your blank Sham Grams and return no later than 

Wednesday, March 11th.  

 

 Please return each Sham Gram completely filled out with first and last names as well as 

the homeroom of the receiver. If you are unsure of the homeroom, please indicate the grade 

level.   To ensure no one’s feelings are hurt, we will not accept nicknames or anonymous senders.  

The sender must be identifiable.  People outside of the building (i.e. moms, dads, siblings, etc.) 

are welcome to send Sham Grams, too.  Feel free to add a positive note in the shamrock on 

the card! 

------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

 Please place this order form along with the correct amount of money in an envelope 

marked ‘Sham Gram Order’.  We will send the blank Sham Grams home to be completed and 

returned.  If you have questions, please email Mrs. Dyer (kimdye@stpatsch.org). Thank You! 

 

PURCHASER’S NAME: ____________________________ 

 

              HOMEROOM: ____________________________ 

 

 

NUMBER OF SHAM GRAMS WANTED               _______________ 

 

                                                       x   $ .50      

  

                       TOTAL AMOUNT DUE                  _______________          

mailto:kimdye@stpatsch.org


 

 

 

Bandana’s BAR-B-Q wants to help make a 

difference along with 

St Patrick’s School 

Wednesday March 4, 2020 

11:00 am – 9:00 pm 

Please join your family and friends at our 

Wentzville Location 

1 Ruggeri Drive (636-887-4050) 

Present this ticket to your server (we can’t 

accept electronic flyer) and Bandana’s will 

donate a portion of the  

total proceeds to 

St Patrick’s School 

 

Good for Dine-In & Carryout 
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St. Patrick School  
will hold its annual Talent Show on  

Thursday, April 23rd at 1:00pm & 6:00pm    

 

All St. Patrick Students are invited to audition! 
 

Talent Show Guidelines 
 

 Auditions:  March 10 & 11 3:00pm – 4:00pm  

(Must be available to audition on one of the dates) 

 Dress Rehearsal (must be able to attend):  

Tuesday, April 21, 3:00pm 

 3-minute maximum in length 

 Music and content must be school appropriate and  

approved by the committee 

 Vocal performers:  Auditions and final performance must be sung with a 

karaoke accompaniment track (music with no recorded lead voice) or 

sung as a solo (your voice without instruments). Performances may not 

be sung with a recording of participant’s voice part.  

 The committee will be looking for students who have clearly practiced 

and are committed to showing their gifts and talents in a  

respectful and fun way! 

 

We are hoping to have enough participants to go on with the show.    

A lack of interest will result in cancelling the talent show. 

 



St. Patrick School Talent Show 

Registration Form 
 

DUE on Tuesday, March 3rd or before, NO EXCEPTIONS! 
For Questions, contact Mrs. Gould – jgould@stpatsch.org 

Student Name: ___________________________________________________ 

 

Grade/Teacher:   _______________      Parent phone # _____________________ 
 

Others in Act: 

________________________________       ________________________________  

________________________________       ________________________________ 

________________________________       ________________________________ 

Act Name: ___________________________________________ (if known) 

Type of Act: 

 Dance Routine 

 Gymnastics 

 Instrument ______________ 

 Singing 

 Magic 

 Acting/Skit               

 Comedy      NOTE: We will contact you if we have 

 Other ___________________    a repeat issue 

I give permission for my child ____________to audition and participate in the St. 

Patrick’s Talent Show. My child’s act will be no more than 3 minutes.  I understand 

he/she must audition and be able to attend the dress rehearsal and both 

performances. 
 

Print Name: _________________ Sign:  ________________________________ 

General Information 

Act Details 

Props Needed: 

_____________________________

_____________________________  

Song Name:  

_____________________________

_____________________________ 

Parental Authorization 





St. Patrick 2020  

Summer Camp Program 
 

Saint Patrick Parish is pleased to once again offer its summer camp program.  This program is 
open to students entering Pre-Kindergarten thru 8th grade.  Our program is staffed by many of 
our teachers, aides, and employees of our aftercare program. 
 

This is the tenth year we are offering this program and we are dedicated to making it a 
wonderful experience for your child(ren).  Our program consists of a daily mix of fun and 
learning.  The children’s days will be filled with the leisure of summer and sprinkled with 
interactive learning activities that reinforce the academic skills from their previous year.  
Games, relay races, crafts, water activities, along with enrichment experiments and surprise 
presenters will also be a part of this exciting camp. 
 

This is a wonderful experience for children new to our school to make new friends and 
become familiar with our school environment.  It is extremely helpful for incoming Pre-
kindergarten and Kindergarten students and helps to ease the transition of entering school in 
the fall. 
 

Register now! There are a limited number of spots available.  Children will be accepted on a 
first come basis.  A summer care handbook with more detailed information will be sent to 
those families who register for the program. 

__________________________________________________________ 
 

The program will run from June 8 – July 17 
There will be no camp on Friday, July 3rd.  

 

Hours of Operation 
7:00 am – 6:00 pm 

 

Activities will run from 9:00 am to 3:00 pm 
7:00 am – 9:00 am morning care 

3:00 pm – 6:00 pm aftercare 
(There will be no additional cost for morning and aftercare) 

 

Cost 
4 – 5 days a week $125 per child 
1 – 3 days a week    $80 per child 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Mrs. Jackie Doerr at 
jackiedoe@stpatsch.org. 



Summer Camp Registration Form 
 

*25.00 Registration Fee per Family* 
 

Family Name:______________________________________________________________ 
 
Student Name(s)                  Grade entering 20-21 
 
________________________________________________________          __________ 
 
________________________________________________________          __________ 
 
________________________________________________________          __________ 
 
Please mark how many days you will use the program: 
 
_____ 4-5 days per week  
            
_____ 1-3 days per week (circle which days)     M       T       W       R       F  
 
 
Contact Information 
 
Mom Work ___________________________________________    Cell ________________ 
 
Dad Work ____________________________________________     Cell ________________ 
 
Other Contact other than Parents: ______________________________________________ 
 
Please list anyone authorized to pick up your child besides parents: 
 
__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Does your child(ren) have any allergies or special needs we need to be aware of? ________   
 
If so, please list: _____________________________________________________________ 
 
 



 

 

 

 
 

 

Friends of St. Patrick School, 

A big THANK YOU to all those who have donated supplies to our STEAM Lab. 

The student’s appreciate your help and are enjoying the STEAM Lab.  

 

Here is the latest list of supplies needed: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you and God Bless, 

 

Mrs. Pam Palitzsch 

St. Patrick School 

Technology/STEAM Lab 

Balloons Play dough 

Cotton Balls Sponges 

Dixie cups (small) String 

Magnets  Sugar cubes 

Masking tape Tape (all kinds) 

Clear Packing tape Tissue paper 

Paper plates Wooden Skewers 

Supplies 



 
 
 
 

  
 

 
Saturdays 9:30am-11:00am 
4/4, 4/18, 5/2, 5/9, 5/16, 5/23 

 
 
Middle School is tough and navigating through challenging schoolwork, high expectations, and changing social 
dynamics can be overwhelming to manage. This group helps (pre) teen girls learn skills in a safe environment to 
better manage all of the demands of middle school with confidence. Group members will have the opportunity to 
share their experiences and work together with each other to build self-esteem and improve relationships. Group is 
beneficial for adolescents to learn new concepts, practice them in the group setting, and implement these skills in 
their lives to see the change they wish to see. This group will help (pre) teens have a more positive, successful 
journey throughout middle school and assist them in preparing for high school.  
 
Your student or child will learn to:
• Improve and strengthen relationships (family, 

friends, peer interaction) 
• Practice healthy communication  
• Implement positive social skills 
• Navigate safe and appropriate social media use 

• Improve self-esteem 
• Strengthen positive body image and view of self 
• Implement useful coping skills 
• Strengthen problem-solving strategies 

 
 

Group Leader: Jacqueline Siempelkamp, MS, NCC, LPC enjoys working with 
adolescents presenting with a range of concerns, including depression, anxiety, LGBTQIA+, 
adjustment or phase of life transitions, relationships, substance abuse, behavioral concerns, 
and school/academic issues. She works diligently to facilitate a strong therapeutic bond and  
creates a safe, nonjudgmental space. Jacqueline supports collaboration with parents and  
other professionals to effectively achieve goals and facilitate change. 
 
Who Should Attend:  6th, 7th, and 8th grade girls.  
 
Cost:  $280 for 6, 90-minute sessions. Fees are paid upon registration. 
 
Date and time:  Saturdays: April 4th, April 18th, May 2nd, May 9th, May 16th, May 23rd (skips weeks of Spring 
Break and Easter). 9:30am-11:00am. 
Location:   West County Psychological Associates   12125 Woodcrest Executive Drive   St. Louis, MO 
 
 

How to Register * 
Online registration is available at:  https://conta.cc//2RZ37KI Payment is made upon registration. 

Questions or concerns?  Call WCPA at (314) 275-8599 or feel free to visit our website:  www.wcpastl.com. 
Register Today - Space is Limited.   

* This program is also available for school groups at your site.  Call for 
information. 

 

Middle School Managed 
 

A Group for Girls*  
 

 

 

 



Fried catfish, fried cod, fried swai, baked swai, 
spaghetti, green beans, coleslaw, fries, hush 

puppies, potato salad, bread, fruit cup, and ice 
cream. Soda, tea, water, coffee, beer & wine. 

ST. PATRICK PARISH  
405 S. Church St | Wentzville, MO  

J o i n  u s  f o r  S t a t i o n s  o f  t h e  C r o s s  a t  7  P M  i n  t h e  C h u r c h  

A l l  p r o f i t s  d o n a t e d  t o  v a r i o u s  c h a r i t i e s  t h a t  t h e  K n i g h t s  o f  C o l u m b u s  s u p p o r t .  



 



 
 

Unified Online Scholarship Application 
Re-Applying Family Instructions 

Logging In 
A current email address is required for all families to apply online.  Families that have ever applied to TTEF before will need 
the email address TTEF has on file for you.  If you do not know what this email address is, please contact our office by email at 
ttef@archstl.org or by phone at 314-792-7777. If you do not know your password, please use the Forgot Password tool below 
the Login button.

 

Returning Family Home Page 
The first page you will see is the Returning Family Home Page.  This page will have important reminders about your child’s 

scholarship. 

 

 

(continue to next page) 
 

  

mailto:ttef@archstl.org


Application 
Please click on Application in the blue header.  The first page you will see are the application instructions.  Please read these 

carefully and click Begin Application. 

 

Application Step One: Family Information 
All families must review the family information listed on this page and make any necessary changes.  Throughout the 

application, an asterisk (*) indicates information that is required to continue.  After all information is correct, please click Save 

& Continue. 

 

 

(continue to next page) 

 



Application Step Two: Student Information 
The next page you will access is the Student Information page.  Click +Reapply for all students that will be attending an eligible 

school during the 2020-2021 School Year.  Click +Add Sibling to submit an application for any student(s) in your family who 

is/are not listed. 

 

Please be certain to confirm or change, if necessary, the information listed for each student in your family.  The information 

you are submitting is for the 2020-2021 school year. The short-answer responses and reference contact information required 

to be considered for Beyond Sunday Fellow are located at the END of the application.  This is only available if eligible for 

Beyond Sunday. 

 

(continue to next page) 

 

  



When you have completed an application for all eligible students, please click on Step 3 on the side bar. 

 

Step Three: Family Financials 
After clicking Step 3, the next page you will see is the Family Financials portion of the application.  Please answer all required 

questions and upload required documentation.  If you are unable to upload required documentation, please proceed in 

submitting the online application.  Instructions at the end of the application will require that you submit your required 

documentation (only if you were unable to upload) by email, fax, or postal mail.  

 
 

(continue to next page) 



Step Four: Verification 
After completing Step Three, please carefully read the Conditions of Ongoing Tuition Grant.  These are important agreements 

that are required of all parents applying for a scholarship.  Please click inside the box next to each statement.  When finished, 

click Agree to submit your online scholarship application. 

 

Step Five: Print Form to Submit Required Documents 
This step is required of families who were not able to submit all required documentation, including financial documentation 

and proof of residency (ONLY for city residents) AND all families who are submitting a child’s Beyond Sunday Fellows short-

answer responses and reference contact information.  If you were not able to upload all required financial/residency 

documentation, please click Print Form in Step Five and follow instructions on the form to submit any documents listed that 

still need to be submitted.  Please do not send duplicate copies of documents already submitted. PLEASE REMEMBER that the 

short answer responses and reference contact information must be submitted through the online application system by the 

deadline of February 28th, 2020 if applicable. Due to high volume, we cannot accept mailed, emailed, or faxed responses. 

You will be able to access this page to submit or edit responses until February 28th, 2020.  Students currently receiving a 

Beyond Sunday Fellows scholarship are not required to submit responses or references for requalification. 

 

 



Application Confirmation & Review 
All new and re-applying families who successfully submit an online application will receive an automatic email response from 

our website.  This should appear in your email from ttef@archstl.org. If you are missing any documentation, this does not 

mean your application is complete, only that the online form was submitted for Steps 1-4. Applications are reviewed in the 

order received by the TTEF Scholarship Office.  If you have questions or need additional support, please contact us by email at 

ttef@archstl.org or by phone at 314-792-7777. 

mailto:ttef@archstl.org
mailto:ttef@archstl.org



